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Scholarship Recommendation Form 

Instructions: Thank you for being a recommender for the PCAFPD scholarship. Recommendations are 
used as part of the selection process. Please type your information below and provide a digital copy to 
the applicant for submission. Hand written responses will not be accepted.  

Recommender Information 

Name:          Julieta L. Quintao                                             Relationship to applicant: Guidance Counselor 

Organization/School:        Saint Michael’s College of Laguna  Email address: julieta.quintao@smcl.edu.ph 

Applicant Information:  Use additional pages as needed 

Name:          Alexa Nicole R. Rico– BSBA 2                     Current School: Saint Michael’s College of 
Laguna 

Recommendation 

PCAFPD scholars are chosen on the basis of their financial need, academic performance, and 

commitment to community service and leadership. As the applicant's reference, please describe 

the applicant's demonstrated leadership skills, accomplishments, and impacts on your 

community and any other relevant information you feel the committee should know about the 

applicant. 

Dear Ma’am / Sir, 

I am writing this letter to recommend Ms. Alexa Nicole Rico, BSBA 2 student for the PCAFPD Scholarship 
program. I was asked by Ms. Rico my former student and also her guidance counselor for a 
recommendation. I have known her for almost 1 ½ yrs.  She has not incurred any disciplinary or 
misbehavior.   
As a student, Alexa belongs to the honors circle. She has been a wonderful student and it was always a 
pleasure to have her in the classroom. She is bright and modest at the same time.  She has an uncanny 
ability to befriend anyone she meet and this got her votes as the leader of their organization were she is a 
member of Michaelean volunteer society. Alexa is extremely hardworking when it comes to her academic 
and extra curricular activities. 
Granting her the scholarship at your prestigious organization will greatly enhance both, her as a student 
and an individual.  Once again I strongly, recommending her for this scholarship. 
Please contact me with any questions and let me know if I can provide any additional information in support 
for this student.  You may reach me at 09060958310 or with my email address.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
Julieta L. Quintao 
 


